
February 7, 2025 

I am opposed to HCR3020. 

There should be a clear separation of church and state in our local and federal government.   
This is an absurd resolution which should be swiftly trashed. Religious beliefs are private, personal 
matters that should remain OUTSIDE of our schools and government.   

Not only is keeping the separation of church and state a respectful way to manage the varied 
religious beliefs of our diverse population, but it is the law. Government, local or federal, is not 
intended to advance religious views that conflict with the beliefs of many. 

Please kill HCR3020 quickly, and please do what you can within your parties to discourage 
lawmakers from introducing this type of resolution which only wastes lawmakers’ and 
citizens’ valuable time, as well as our state’s valuable resources.   

Lisa Rask 

Bismarck, ND 


